Sons of the American Legion
Veterans Memorial Squadron 347
PO Box 1534
Lady Lake, Florida 32158

March 19, 2025

TO: Christian Rapp, Detachment Adjutant
Sons of the American Legion
Detachment of Florida

During the regularly scheduled General Membership meeting of Squadron 347 on March 19, -
2025, the Membership voted unanimously to endorse Daniel (Danny) Roe for the office of
Eastern Area Vice Commander of the Sons of the American Leglon Detachment of Florida for
the 2025-2026 year.

Danny has been a member of The Sons of The American Legion since 2010 and an active
member of Squadron #347 in Florida since 2017. He has contributed to the success enjoyed by
the Squadron in many ways. Danny served 3 years as 1% Vice Commander in charge of
membership. He is serving his 2™ consecutive year as Commander for Squadron #347. He was
also 6" District Vice Commander for the 2023-2024 year. He is now serving as 6™ District
Commander for the 2024-2025 year. While Squadron #347 Commander the membership grew
from 957 members to 1061 members. Danny’s continued enthiusiasm for Squadron #347 and
District 6 represents what The Sons of the American Legion is all about.

Please accept this letter as a record of our endorsement.

For God and Country
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Robert O’Neal, Squadron 347 Adj‘h&atk Phil Crouthamel Post 347 Adjutant
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Dave Musser, Post 347 Commander




